June 13, 2017 —
Town of Packwaukee
Town Board Meeting Minutes

Chairman Al Rosenthal Called the meeting to order at 6:00

Meeting Minutes: Motion by Joe Oravetz seconded by Jim Sanders to approve the May
9, 2017 minutes as they are written. Motion Carried.

Treasurers Report: Treasurer leri Showers read the Treasurers report.

Library: Father’s Day activity coming to library, 19 signed up for summer reading.
Randy Peterson coming June 28™.

Citizens Inquiries and Concerns: Motion by Jim Sanders seconded by Vikki Trimble to
allow Don Schuchart to black top his drive way to the new road which is part of town
property. Motion Carried.

A town Constable can only be elected at an annual meeting. The Board decided that the
town doesn’t need a Constable at this time. Someone asked who owns the areain
Marquette Meadows that was plotted for an area park. Al Rosenthal will try to find out
so the area may be sold.

Zoning: Motion by Joe Oravetz seconded by Jim Sanders to approve the zoning
requests for Patricia Lietz, Jay and Karen Smith and Kelly Cosgreff. Motion Carried.
Town Hall, Park, Boat Landings, Flags, Christmas Decorations: Motion by Joe Oravetz =
seconded by Vikki Trimble to authorize Jim Sanders to have Freedom Boatlanding
repaired. Motion Carried. Flags are up in the town.

Reeyeling Center: Motion by Joe Oravetz seconded Jim Sanders to develop a brochure
to be handed out at the recycling center. Motion Carried. Motion by Joe Oravetz
seconded by Vikki Trimble to hire Jim Gritzmaker at $15.00 an hour to attend the
recycling center. Motion Carried.

Licenses: Motion by Vikki Trimble second by Jim Sanders to approve all licenses for

T's Causeway, Starlight Lounge, Chateau Bar, R&R Trading Post, and Call of the Wild..
per Town of Packwaukee town ordinances. Motion Carried.

Roads: Road side mowing should begin soon. Motion by Vikki Trimble seconded by
Joe Oravetz to approve the resolution to discontinue the portion of Lake Street lying
east of Lakeshore Dr. terminus at Buffalo Lake, Town of Packwaukee. Motion Carried.
Town Board Reports: Property where lift station is, is corroding. Chairman Al Rosenthal
again questioned the Lions building and property being put on the tax roll. Jeri Showers
stated that the lfops building and property has a potential buyer.

Board of Review will be held on Friday 6/2/17 from 2—-4.

Janny Slama
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